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To:         Estabrook Parents and Guardians 
 
Re:  Update on Estabrook Environmental Concerns 
 
Date:     September 9, 2010 
 
This afternoon, we received preliminary results for nine of the eighteen air samples collected on Monday 
September 5. In all cases, the PCB levels declined and in some cases they are now below the EPA 
guidelines. 
 
On Friday, we will receive the remaining air results in time for them to be reviewed at the Advisory 
Committee meeting, along with the bulk material results and the soil results. By tomorrow evening, Dr. 
Ash will send you a letter detailing the outcome of the Advisory Committee meeting, including the results 
from the air, bulk materials, and soil sampling. 
 
Regards, 
Pat Goddard  
 


